
 

 
HENRY AVENUE RESURFACING 

FACT SHEET 
 

Q   Where is this project going to be? 
 

Henry Avenue starting at Riverside Drive to Royce Avenue (approximately 13 
blocks). 
 

Q   What about the rest of Henry Avenue? 
 

Henry Avenue will be resurfaced from Royce Avenue to Prairie Avenue in 2023 
when state funding becomes available. 

 
Q   What type of work is going to be done? 
 

The project primarily consists of the removal and replacement of the road 
surface. Some curbs, driveways, and sidewalk ramps will be replaced as well.  A 
new pavement marking pattern will reduce the number of vehicle lanes from 
four to two and will provide dedicated on-street bike lanes. 

 
Q  What agency is responsible? 
 

The City of Beloit funded this project through the Capital Improvement budget. 
 

 

Q  How much will it cost me? 
 
No individuals or businesses will be billed for any part of the proposed work. 

 
 
 
 



 

Q  Who is the Contractor? 
 

The general contractor for the project will be determined through a public 
competitive bidding process and will not be known until early August. 

 
Q  When will construction begin? 

 
Construction is scheduled to begin in early September. 

 

Q  When will construction be completed? 
 

The project should take about two months to complete, and should be done in 
early November.  Weather may lead to unforeseen delays. 

 
Q  Will the street be open during construction? 

 
The road will be open to through traffic for the majority of the construction 
timeframe.  The intersection of Park Avenue will be closed while pavement is 
removed and replaced.  During the closure of the Park Avenue intersection, 
vehicles will need to find alternative routes. Residents in the work zone will 
have access to their property throughout the duration of construction.  There 
will be uneven pavement surfaces, barricades, equipment, and narrow lanes as 
the work progresses.  Vehicles are encouraged to allow extra time for travel 
while traveling through the construction zone. 

 
Q  Will there be an opportunity for residents to review the plans? 

 
A link for the plans will be posted on the City of Beloit’s website.  In addition, a 
Public Information Meeting has been scheduled for August 18, 2021.  The 
meeting will take place between 4-6 PM at the Utility and Engineering Facility-
2400 Springbrook Court.  All attendees will be required to wear a mask while 
at the meeting. 

 

Q  Whom should I call if I have a question or complaint? 
 

Call Jason Dupuis, Assistant City Engineer for the City of Beloit.  His number is 
364-6690.  If he is not available, leave a message and your call will be returned. 

 

 


